
From: Blanche T. Sullivan <hiltonheadeditor@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/18/2016 5:00:20 PM
Subject: Re: Note from Blanche

Thank you so much.
I will send you a draft quote as described, as soon as possible/likely Monday, and greatly appreciate 
your assistance.
On another note, I was excited to see Governor Haley visiting Trump Tower and have submitted my 
resume to Trump's Serve America team. We'll see.
Miss you too and hope you are well!
Best,
Blanche

Blanche T. Sullivan • Strategic Communications
Brand Strategy / Marketing / Partnership Development / PR
Email: hiltonheadeditor@gmail.com
Mobile: 843.684.2581
LinkedIn: Blanche T Sullivan
Facebook: Blanche T Sullivan • Twitter: hhieditor

On Fri, Nov 18, 2016 at 4:27 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
Hey there! Thank you for the email.

Absolutely, I will show my support for the Leadership program.

Can you send me a draft quote (with the focus you're looking for) and I'll personalize it and send back.

Please let me know if you need anything else.

I miss you. I hope you are well.

Thank you,

Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Deputy Chief of Staff, Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley

C: 803-767-7583

KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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From: Blanche T. Sullivan [mailto:hiltonheadeditor@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 10:27 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Katherine Veldran
Subject: Note from Blanche

Good morning dear friend, I hope that my email finds you well!

I will be writing an article for Hilton Head Monthly regarding the Leadership Program and 
wondered if I might be able to include a testimonial from you regarding your experience, how it 
benefited your career, etc.

The article will appear in the January or February issue.

Please let me know your thoughts and thank you for your consideration!

Warmest regards,

Blanche

Blanche T. Sullivan • Strategic Communications

Brand Strategy / Marketing / Partnership Development / PR

Email: hiltonheadeditor@gmail.com
Mobile: 843.684.2581

LinkedIn: Blanche T Sullivan

Facebook: Blanche T Sullivan • Twitter: hhieditor
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